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Melissa Spriegel

From: Harry Hickey <hjhickey@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2017 5:18 PM
To: Contact-Planning
Subject: Zoning 16-341Z Lake Forest Townhomes

Ms. Wright, 
 
On behalf of the Creekview Owners Association, we strongly ask you deny the request in Zoning 
for the project and any future consideration of development of this property.  
 
The association represents over 200 members that were against the last development and this 
current one also. 
 
Please let me know if you have any further questions.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
--  
Harry J. Hickey 
 
VP  
Creekview Owners Association 
214.458.4724 
hjhickey@gmail.com 
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